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Dear Dr. Tanoue,

Congratulations on your selection for the 2019 Connecticut Thoracic Society Chapter OQutstanding
Clinician Award. This award is given by ATS and the Council of Chapter Representatives (CCR) in
recognition of your clinical excellence, devotion and dedication to patient care as described in the
nomination letter by your colleague, Dr. Pisani and attested to by supporting letters from patients
and colleagues. The ATS Chapter Qutstanding Clinician award represents the high esteem in which
you are held by your peers and patients and the gratitude we feel for your years of service and
inspirational care.

As a 2019 state Outstanding Clinician awardee, we invite you to attend the OCA Receplion on
Monday, May 20 from 4:00-5:00 pm in the Clinicians Center in Dallas, TX, where we will honor
all state Outstanding Clinician Awardees, and the ATS Outstanding Clinician Awardee. Light hors
d'oeuvres and refreshments will be available.

We encourage you to invite your family, friends, and colleagues to attend the reception and
celebrate youl

Congratulations again! Flease let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Jag Sunderram, MD
Chair, Council of Chapter Representatives



